
                                                      

RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 5th February 2024 

This week the children will be continuing their learning about the 

Arctic, using non-fiction books to find out more information and 

create animal fact files. They will also be comparing the landscape, 

weather and animals of Tankersley and area with those of the 

Arctic. The children will be deepening their understanding of the 

composition of number 7 and practising the pinching and poking 

techniques as they add and take away from their own sculptures. On 

Tuesday the children will be learning more about keeping safe on the 

internet and on Thursday afternoon the Reception children will be 

presenting all of their learning about Chinese New Year to their 

Nursery friends and sharing Chinese food with them. The afternoon 

will culminate in the Reception childrens’ dragon dance! As usual, 

there will be daily RWInc sessions, 1:1 reading and lots of free-flow 

child-initiated learning in and outdoors. 

Parent/Carer Drop in sessions 
This week, the drop in session will take place on Friday 9th February 

from 3.30pm. All are welcome!  

Parent/Carer/s needed to help at the Reception class 

lending library 
Please talk with Mrs Hartley or Mrs Morgan if you are interested in 

helping out at the Reception class lending library. It will take place 

once  a week. Thank you. 

 
**Please hand in wow moments or home learning photographs to any member of 

the EYFS team. Thank you. We really value your contribution to your child’s 

learning journal.**  

**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog and 

Twitter on the school website** 

Thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely half term! 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator). 


